


comments:: construction of a stadium at Macquarie Point. It will be visually ugly in
size and scale and will ruin views of the harbour, which is what
residents and tourists love about Hobart. The attendance at AFL
games does not warrant the expenditure of such a large sum at a time
when our education and health systems in this state are in dire need of
the money which would be outlaid on the stadium. A State this size
with our Tasmanian population, cannot afford to lose money on a
proposed stadium, which the AFL wants but will not fully support.
Residents of Hobart do not want this stadium and neither do residents
in the rest of Tasmania.




